STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
COUNTY OF DAVIDSON
CITY OF LEXINGTON

	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
	PROPOSED ANNUAL BUDGET FOR
	FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021
	FOR THE LEXINGTON TOURISM AUTHORITY

THE PUBLIC IS HEREBY NOTIFIED:

	That the Budget Officer of the City of Lexington, in accordance with N.C. General Statutes, Chapter 159, has submitted to the Lexington Tourism Authority a copy of the proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2020, through June 30, 2021.

	The Lexington Tourism Authority will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget during its regularly scheduled Board meeting on June 9, 2020, at 4:00 p.m., which will be held electronically.

	To listen to the meeting, you may do so by the following methods:
1. To access the live stream audio, visit the following link 						https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87329400099?pwd=NXZGOU4wZFBMakVhNmRFaTY0SUJHZz09
2. Join by phone: (301) 715-8592 
3. ID:  873 2940 0099
4. Password: 246631

	A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection on the Lexington Tourism Authority’s website by visiting the following link: http://www.visitlexingtonnc.com. 

	All persons interested in speaking or providing comments for or against the adoption of the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 should sign up in advance or submit written comments by 2:00 p.m. on June 9, 2020 by contacting Robin Bivens at www.visitlexingtonnc.com or (336) 236-4218. Written comments will be read into the record prior to the expiration of the Public Hearing. Please provide the following:
1. First and last name
2. Address
3. Comment
	
	Additionally, written comments on the proposed budget will be accepted 24-hours after the closing of the public hearing by emailing www.visitlexingtonnc.com and will be forwarded to the Lexington Tourism Authority Board members prior to budget adoption.

	This the 29th day of May, 2020.

	LEXINGTON TOURISM AUTHORITY

	By:	Greg Taylor, Chairman
		Cecil Conrad, Vice-Chairman
		Angel Lineberry, Secretary/Treasurer
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